
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
RE: EYFS JANUARY 2024 - NURSERY 
 
We are delighted to welcome you and your child into the Radcliffe Hall community. I would like to 
take this opportunity to let you know how excited we all are to meet you.   
 
We will be holding two stay and play sessions on Thursday 7th December 1pm-2pm and Wednesday 
13th December 10am-11am. You are welcome to attend one or both sessions. At the stay and play 
sessions you will meet your child’s class teacher and explore their new classroom. We will also 
advise the time and the date in which your child will be starting in January during these sessions.  
 
You can find regular updates about the school on our EYFS Twitter feed (@Rad_Hall_EYFS) or main 
school Twitter feed (@RadcliffeHall); Facebook page (Radcliffe Hall Primary School) and school 
website (www.radcliffehallschool.co.uk). 
 
We look forward to welcoming you to Radcliffe Hall very soon. 
 
Best regards 
 
 
Miss Rebecca Healey 
EYFS Lead 
 

 

  

http://www.radcliffehallschool.co.uk/

